Environmental Protection Agency
Waste Licensing Department

PO Box 3000

Johnstown Castle Estate

Co Wexford

Subject : 29.07.2011
Proposed Toxic Facility at Hoilywood, Naul.

Dear Waste Licensing Department, .
N
| wish to lodge my objection against the Proposgﬁ%’oxic Facility at
Hoilywood, Naul, Co. Dublin. My reasons ar@ﬁ‘q@
S
1) Bog of Ring aquifer proximity: Q\§Qz§®b
RS
The proposed Toxic Facility woul eb\\gg‘%cated extremely close to the
Aguifer at Bog of Ring. Due todh > close proximity, | would not be
confident  that non—contamérfaogi@h of this water source can be
guaranteed. \5\0

2 ) Health Hazard to local community :

Should the EPA allow the Proposed Toxic Facility to go ahead, local
people could be subjected to many ilinesses, especially those with
respiratory issues.

3 )} Destruction of local amenity

As | am sure you are aware, there is not a huge selection of
activities for young or old people to do in a rural area. A huge
source of enjoyment for locai people is to walk or cycle in the clean
fresh air. Should the EPA allow this Toxic Facility to go ahead, it is
effectively taking away the one local amenity that is available in the
area. This will be a huge loss to the community.
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4 ) Extra traffic on roads

Aside from the danger that up to 500 additional truck movements
will impose on our unsuitable roads, the fumes etc from these trucks
will further pollute the local environment.

5)Farms in area

There are many farmers in the locality. To allow this facility to go
ahead would impose a danger on their livestock and vegetables.
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NS
For the sake of the environment and commusé‘?tv in this rural

area, | hope you do not allow the Propssest Toxic Facility to

proceed. 9‘5’:6\0\
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Lora Morrin &
Nevitt S
Lusk QOQ
Co. Dublin
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